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This is in response to HB3075. This is so unconstitutional and once again over reach 

from our government.  Not only does the US constitution state that we have a right to 

bear arms and do no need permission to do so from our government but Oregon 

Constitution also states the have right to bear arms . When government allows 

criminals to have more rights and freedoms without consequences it is up to citizens 

to protect themselves , family, and community. When our government stops coming 

for law abiding citizens and start punishing the real offenders maybe then we can 

have a conversation about 2A but until then stay in your lane and back off trying to 

take our guns. 


